
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 
From: Hein, Rachelle (Consultant) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2009 3:39 PM 
To: White, John; Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt 
Subject: RE: Art Discussion 
 
Bob C. requested his meeting months ago and it has been rescheduled several times because it 
is not a priority for us and I wonder if it's really a priority for him. The topic first came up in an 
agreements meeting where Bob C. and Theresa were present, and I was tasked with setting it up, 
although - just to be clear - it has nothing to do with agreements.  I believe the emphasis is on the 
central waterfront. The last time the meeting was canceled was right before the bored tunnel 
decision. Following the decision, I checked with Bob to see if rescheduling was still necessary, 
and he said that yes, he'd like to meet with you guys sometime in February.  
 
_____________________________________________  
From:  White, John   
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2009 3:34 PM 
To: Hein, Rachelle (Consultant); Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt 
Subject: RE: Art Discussion 
 
I just need to ask this again, what is the focus of the discussion (other than 'art')?  South End, 
whole program, etc.  As far as 'art' beyond architectural treatments, I'm not sure what there is to 
discuss at this point in time…just curious what is driving this. 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From:  Hein, Rachelle (Consultant)   
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2009 3:30 PM 
To: Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt; White, John; 'bob.chandler@seattle.gov'; 

'hannah.mcintosh@seattle.gov' 
Subject: Art Discussion 
When: Friday, February 27, 2009 1:00 PM-2:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: AWV, 24 small north 
 
Per Bob Chandler's request, please plan to attend this meeting to discuss how the program will 
handle art going forward.  
 
Rachelle 
267-6510 


